
 

 

 

August 14, 2019 
 
  
Mr. Sam Hubbard 
Development Planner 
Department of Planning and Community Development 
Village of Arlington Heights 
33 S. Arlington Heights Road 
Arlington Heights, IL 60005 
 
 Subject:   RE: Department Review Comments-Round 2, PC#19-010 
   Name of Project:  McDonald’s – Arlington Heights (WER #18-108) 
    
 
Dear Mr. Hubbard, 
 
Please find below, the responses to the Arlington Heights Departmental Review-Round 2 comments: 
  
Planning Commission PC #19-010 Comments from Michael L. Pagones Dated 8/12/19: 
 

20.   Duly noted. 
 
21a.  Duly noted. 
 
21b.  Calculations have been added to the C-3 sheet. Understood that item will be addressed at 
         issuance of permit. 
 
22.  Duly noted. 
 
23.  Detectable warning to be modified to match west side of intersection as requested. Understood 
       that item will be addressed at issuance of permit. 
 
24.  Duly noted. 
 
25.  Duly noted.  
 

Police Department Round 1 Review Comments Dated 8/12/19: 
 

1. Duly noted. 
  

2.  Duly noted. 
 

3. Duly noted.   
 

4. Duly noted. 
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5. Duly noted. 
  

6. Duly noted. 
 
Planning and Community Development Department Comments Dated 8/9/19: 
 
       20.  Duly noted. 
 
       21.  Landscape Plan has been modified to indicate that a proposed 6’ high board on board fence  
              with 2’ lattice extension is to be installed. 
 
 Landscape Comments Dated 8/12/19: 
 
       1.  Additional plantings have been added to eastern property line as requested. 
 
 
If you have any comments or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Watermark Engineering Resources, Ltd. 
 
 
 
Kenneth Sack 
Project Designer 
 
 
CC:  Chris Stepp     Letter via. Email:  Christopher.Stepp@us.mcd.com 
 McDonald’s  
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